°
ADMINISTRATION
, PALOMAR
October 7, 2005 &OQAAE RLAPCH)
Robroy Fawecett
1576 Katella Way

Escondido, CA 92027

Re: Public Records Act Request

Dear Mr. Fawcett:
We received your request, dated September 28, 20.05, to inspect atid make copies of:

(1) Compliance Plan submitted to OSHPD for Palomar Medical Center;

(2) Request for Extension to Seismic Safety Deadlines submitted to OSHPD for Palomar
Medical Center; ’

(3) Seismic Evaluation of the McLeod Tower at Palomar Medical Center;

(4) Reports, Documents, Spreadsheets, Calculations, Analysis, and/or Information used to
determine a Structural Performance Category (SPC) for the McLeod Tower at Palomar
Medical Center;

(5) Reports, Documents, Spreadsheets, Calculations, Analysis, and/or Information used to

determine estimated cost of upgrading the McLeod Tower at PMC to a level above an
SPC-1.

Due to the extent of the request, and the determination of what portions of those documents, if
any, can be publicly disclosed, pursuant to California Government Code Section 6253(c), we are
hereby giving you notice that Palomar Pomerado Health is extending, through October 21, 2005,
the period in which to collect the documents and determine what portions, if any, of such
documents are publicly disclosable.

Once determined, if you desire a copy of any, or part of the documents that may be disclosable,
pursuant to California Government Code Section 6253(b), PPH shall make such copies for you
in accordance with the law and PPH’s policy at 10 cents ($0.10) per page plus $16.00 per hour of
clerical time, pro-rated if appropriate, which covers the direct cost of duplication.

Sincerely,

Ok S Money

Christine D. Meaney
Assistant to Board of Directors
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